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Donna Conkling

From: Kevin Han <kw20082009@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 12, 2018 9:45 PM

To: Public Works; Clerk's Department; Mayor

Subject: Petition of Installing A Stop Sign

Dear Mayor and Clerk, 
 
We think the Village of Scarsdale should place a stop sign at the place where Sprague Rd and Madison Rd 
intercept on Sprague road. The first reason why you should add a stop sign is because Madison Rd is a busy 
road so Madison Rd shouldn’t be the one having so much stop signs, but instead, it almost has a stop sign at 
every interception. Sprague Rd is less busy, so Sprague road should have more stop signs but it doesn’t. The 
second reason is that it could be safer for the children, some second and third graders already walk home by 
themself. There's always chance that the driver doesn’t see you and crashes into you. Then, you can die or get 
seriously injured. The third reason is because there are going to be less car accidents. Also you don’t need to 
wait a long time to cross the street. Lots of accidents happened there too. A lot of my friends live on Madison 
Rd and we think it’s not safe, so does the parents. We hope you will accept our suggestion and please respond 

as quick as possible. Thank you!  
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Han (5th grader) 
Wade Han (4th grader) 
 
@137 Madison Rd 
 
 


